C.OLLUM’S SA}N’MILL, L.L.'C_.

June 3, 2004

Mr. Chuck Moles and Mr. Eric Humble
MoCo Engineering and Fabrication
3772 N. Flora

Spokane, WA 99216

Dear Chuck and Eric:

It has now been almost two years now that we have been running your stacker and I am
happy to say that it is, and can do everything that you promised and more. Case in point,
there has been many days we have stacked 55,000 ft/hr for 11 continuous hours with no
problems and without getting behind.

I immediately knew your company was one with which I wanted to do business after
meeting Eric at Rocky Creek Lumber in Alabama. My meeting with him instilled a

feeling of trust, and I knew my best interest was MoCo’s primary concern.

I would, and have many times, recommend MoCo to anyone needing a true high-speed
stacker. Feel free to use my name as a reference any time.

Keep up the good work; come by when you are in South Carolina.

Sincerely,

Micky Bcott
President Collum’s Sawmill, LLC
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